LEADS Daily Briefing
for September 23, 2020

NIBRS Training Registration Closing

*** REGISTRATION CLOSING TODAY 9/23/20 AT MIDNIGHT

The lllinois State Police is pleased to announce the final NIBRS training is planned for September 28-29, 2020. This
final two-day session (8:30AM - 4:00PM) will be conducted via remote learning technology. Registration is limited to
200 participants per class and agencies will need to register via the I-UCR reporting site

at https://iclear.isp.state.il.us. Please note: In order to train as many agencies as possible, agencies previously
attending training will not be allowed to register.

Please log in to the online UCR reporting site and select the 'Training Registration' tab. You must have a current user
name and password to access the reporting site. Agencies can only register two staff, regardless of the date, to
ensure the maximum number of agencies are afforded this critical training prior to the NIBRS transition in January
2021.

If you have any questions, please contact the I-UCR Program at ISP.IUCR.Program@illinois.gov.
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